
From: David McIntyre <email address removed>  
Sent: May 3, 2020 2:55 PM 
To: Grassy Mountain (IAAC/AEIC) <iaac.grassymountain.aeic@canada.ca> 
Subject: Grassy Mountain Coal Project proposal 

 

 

Joint Review Panel Manager 
Grassy Mountain Coal Project 
160 Elgin Street, 22nd Floor, Ottawa ON K1A 0H3 
1-866-582-1884 / IAAC.GrassyMountain.AEIC@canada.ca 
 

 

Dear Joint Review Panel Manager, 

 

I (David McIntyre) am submitting the following as a complement and supplement to previous 

Statements of Concern: 

 

The attached pictures were taken May 2, 2020.  

 

The Livingstone Range, hidden from view during a westward ascent of a paralleling ridge lying 

east of it, explodes into view within a few ridge-summiting footsteps. The pictured hikers, 

looking past blooming wildflowers, displaying grouse and snipe, are standing in the passing 

shadows of overhead eagles, hawks, and Sandhill cranes. 

 

 
Two hikers on the crest of a ridge look west into the storied headwaters of the Oldman River … and toward “Living Stone," the 

knife-edged, snow-white flyway that defines the spring flight path of the world’s greatest concentration of migrating golden 

eagles. 
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A similar view from “Raven’s Outpost” 

 

Here’s what you can’t see in the attached images: the colossal threats to aesthetics, quality-of-

life, peace and tranquility, and ecological integrity imposed by proposed open-pit coal mines to 

the land immediately west of the pictured views … and to the downwind and downstream 

watershed (on which the pictured hikers are standing). 

 

 
David McIntyre 
<personal information removed> 

 

 


